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End of Course Information 
For American Literature 

Students currently in American Literature will take the EOC on November 30th, 
December 1st, and December 2nd.  There are 3 sections and each section will be 
administered on a separate day.  Students must take all sections. 

This year, the EOC will count for 20% of your final grade so it is very important that you 
take it on the required date and do your best!   

Here are a few things to know and a few tips: 

 Your teacher will let you know where to go (and which block) to test when it gets 
closer to the EOC date.  If you still aren’t sure where to go a few days before, ask 
your teacher! 

 All EOCs will be given face-to-face at McEachern.  There is no remote option. 
 We will socially distance and spread out as much as possible. 
 If you do not take the EOC, teacher must enter a 0 (zero) that counts toward 20% of 

your final grade. 
 Get plenty of rest the night before your testing dates! 
 Eat a healthy breakfast on the morning of your testing dates so that you have plenty 

of energy. 

Additional resources to help prepare students for the EOC: 

American Lit will offer EOC tutoring from 3:45-5:00pm on the following days:  

November 8th and 10th with Mr. Standing in Senior 108. 
November 9th and 11th with Mrs. Henderson in Senior 101. 
November 15th and 17th with Mrs. Reid in FC107. 
November 16th and 18th with Mrs. Langley in BT204. 

Students will receive an EOC study guide and a flipbook during class. During tutoring, 
students will receive small group instruction on how the test works, explicit writing instruction, 
terminology, and rubric/testing tools review. Each teacher will focus on a different skill to 
make sure that students are as prepared as possible for the EOC. We are also planning on 
offering extra credit if students come to two of the eight sessions.  


